
Correction to “Variability in Expression of CYP3A5 in Human Fetal Liver”

In the above article [Vyhlidal CA, Pearce RE, Gaedigk R, Calamia JC, Shuster DL, Thummel KE, and Leeder
JS (2015) Drug Metab Dispos 43:1286–1293], the following funding information was omitted:

This work was supported in part by the National Institutes of Health National Institute of General Medical
Sciences [Grant U01 GM092676].

The authors regret this error and any inconvenience it may have caused.
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